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OFFICE OFTHE SHERIFF

P.O. BOX 3s017
BILLINGS, MT 59107-50 I 7

(406) 2s6-2929

February 25,2025

The Honorable Steve Daines

United States Senate

Washington, DC 20510

The Honorable Tim Sheehy

United States Senate

Washington, DC 2051-0

Re: Montana U. S. Attorney - Letter of Support for Kurt Alme

Dear Senator Daines, and Senator Sheehy:

As the Sheriff of Yellowstone County, I am writing this letter of support, commending your

recommendations for the appointment of Kurt Alme for the position of United States Attorney
for the District of Montana. Having worked with Kurt on a number of projects, I believe one of
his most important qualities is his availability, and open lines of communication.

During his previous tenure as Montana's U.S. Attorney, Kurt worked tirelessly to bring Montana's
law enforcement partners together in the fight against the proliferation of methamphetamine in

our communities. ln addition, Kurt's commitment and success in bringing local, state, and

federal law enforcement officers together through the Project Safe Neighborhoods (PSN)

program, has been instrumental in reducing violent crimes, and holding local criminals
accountable for their actions. I fully support Kurt, and I thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

W
Sheriff Mike Linder


